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ARAPAHOE COUNTY
PROTECT. CONNECT. ENJOY.

May 16, 2017

City of Littleton

Mark J. Relph

2255 W. Berry Avenue
Littleton, CO 80120

Re: Bowles Grove Park Improvements Standard Grant

Dear Mark,

The Arapahoe County Open Space Grant Program is pleased to inform the City of Littleton that its Spring 2017
Bowles Grove Park Improvements Standard Grant application has been approved for funding in the amount of
$300,000.

We look forward to working with you in making this project a reality!

Sincerely,

Sandra Bottoms

Grants Program Specialist
Arapahoe County Open Spaces
Direct: 720-874-6734
sbottoms@arapahoegov.com
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